
UCI Police Department Official Message

Community Advisory: Thefts
Date: August 29, 2019 
Location: Sprague Hall/ Medical Education Building 

Details: 

UCI Police Department is investigating three thefts that took place on August 23, 2019 between 
9 a.m. and 12 p.m. in Sprague Hall / Medical Education Building. There was no forced entry. An 
unknown suspect entered the office spaces and took credit cards, checks and gift cards from 
wallets and purses. Fraudulent charges were made on the credit cards. 

If you have information that could be helpful in this investigation, please contact the UCI Police 
Department at (949) 824-5223. 

Safety Tips:

Ensure that all doors, windows, and desks are locked, including those within your
workspace.

Do not prop open doors.

Immediately report inoperable locks and latches to the appropriate maintenance
personnel.


Immediately report all suspicious activities to the UCI Police Department at (949) 824-
5223.


Help fight crime by reporting suspicious activity to UCIPD immediately-race,
gender, and religious affiliation are not considered suspicious. Dial 9-1-1 for
emergency or in-progress events. Non emergency dial (949)824-5223.

Sincerely,


Liz Griffin, Chief of Police

What is this Community Advisory? Community Advisories are released when certain events that warrant an
advisory are reported on or near UCI property, as deemed necessary by the UCI Police Department. These
advisories are intended to raise awareness about safety and security related incidents among the UCI
community.

http://www.police.uci.edu/
http://www.abs.uci.edu/
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